
How to Find Your Vintage Year
Starting April 2020, Ava Community Energy’s generation rates are based on your “vintage year.”  
Rate sheets can be found at AvaEnergy.org/rates.

To get your vintage year, find the line on your PG&E bill that reads “Total PG&E Electric Delivery 
Charges.” The smaller text below indicates your vintage year, which is applied to both the Power 
Charge Indifference Adjustment and the Franchise Fee Surcharge: 

If the year is not listed above, please contact us at customer-support@AvaEnergy.org or 
+1 833.699.3223 for assistance.
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